
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Jones Family Statement  
 
We want to express our deepest appreciation to our friends and the community for all of 
the thoughts, prayers and acts of kindness on our family’s behalf. Your love has greatly 
strengthened us during this very trying time. Our focus moving forward is to help Tyler 
and Brenda’s children endure this tragedy and provide them with the support and love 
to lead a normal childhood and continue to work toward their dreams and ambitions. 
 
In response to requests, a memorial fund has been set up at First American Bank in the 
name of "Tyler and Brenda Jones Memorial Fund." 
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